
Pricing & Plans Guide

At Panorama Education, we’re on a mission to help educators and administrators improve 

their schools through data. Our online platform collects data from millions of surveys each 

year and delivers timely, meaningful insights. Panorama offers the software and services to 

help your school, district, or network make the best use of feedback.

INTRODUCTION

SURVEYS & DATA COLLECTION 

Create and share surveys 

Create and share your web-based surveys with unlimited questions 
and free response options.  

Unlimited responses 

Every survey can receive unlimited responses. We don’t limit you in 
collecting important survey data from stakeholders.   

Research-backed survey instruments 

Access Panorama’s research-backed survey instruments from our 
platform, including the Panorama Student Survey, the Panorama 
Teacher Survey, and the Family-School Relationships Survey.  

Custom survey questions 

Add your own questions to Panorama’s survey instruments with our 
tips and best practices for wording and selecting answer choices. 

Multilingual translations 

Access Panorama’s research-backed survey instruments in over 8 
languages, including Spanish, Portuguese, Mandarin, Arabic, and 
more. 

Upload and use your own surveys 

Upload your district’s or state’s survey content to run surveys on 
Panorama’s platform. 

Random sampling 

Panorama develops a representative sample to minimize time needed 
for respondents to complete surveys. 

Paper survey forms 

Panorama coordinates the printing, shipping, and scanning of your 
survey using paper forms. Additional per unit costs apply.
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REPORTING & ANALYSIS 

Advanced reporting 

Analyze your feedback data with interactive dashboards, question-
by-question results, and change over time analysis. 

Subgroup breakdowns 

Compare subgroup responses, including gender, race, grade-level, 
free/reduced lunch status, or any custom field of your choice. 

Monitor response rates 

Track your survey’s response rates by viewing how many responses 
have been submitted in real-time. 

Export data and printable reports (.PDF) 

Export your data and reports in .PDF or Excel format. With 
Panorama, your data is yours and can be exported at anytime. 

District-level reporting 

View results across your entire district or network. Explore trends by 
school or by classroom to monitor progress at every level. 

Import longitudinal data 

Import data from your previous surveys to use with Panorama’s 
advanced reporting with change over time analysis. 

Customized reports permissions 

Ensure that only those with access to specific reports can view the 
right data through Panorama’s secure online platform. 

ACCOUNTS & ADMINISTRATION 

Unlimited users (logins) 

Provide logins to as many users as you would like to have access to 
your surveys and reports. 

FERPA-compliant, secure data storage 

Use Panorama’s secure, cloud-based infrastructure that protects 
millions of confidential records each year and exceeds FERPA 
requirements. 

Data integration support 

Work with our team to ensure your data is securely and accurately 
transferred from your student information system or other records. 

Dedicated project manager 

Work hand-in-hand with one of Panorama’s professional project 
managers. Our client success team supports hundreds of 
administrators and educators in collecting and analyzing data.
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